
PUBLIC NOTICE
The City of Crossville intends to file an 

application for financial assistance with the 
USDA Rural Development funding. The specific 
elements of the proposed project include the 
construction of a 500,000 gallon elevated water 
storage facility along the Highway 127 corridor of 
the City’s Catoosa water distribution system.

A public information meeting for all interested 
parties will be held as follows:

Date: June 11, 2015
Time: 5:40 p.m.
Place: Crossville City Hall
The purpose of the meeting will be to give the 

public an opportunity to become acquainted with 
the proposed project and to comment on 
economic and environmental impacts, service 
areas, alternatives and other issues. 
Representatives of the City of Crossville will be 
available to explain the proposals and to answer 
questions.

James S. Mayberry
Mayor

City of Crossville


